
DIRECTIONS TO THE OFFICES OF THE SYNOD  

OF THE WESTERN CAPE (“NG KERKSENTRUM”)  
 

FROM THE N1 

(DRIVING FROM EITHER CAPE TOWN OR PAARL) 

 

Take the off-ramp indicating Van Schoor Ave/Durban Road – the usual turn off for the Tyger 

Valley Shopping Centre. Proceed in a southerly direction – towards Bellville City Centre – 

away from Durbanville. After leaving the intersection of the N1, drive through three (3) sets 

of traffic lights. After the third one, proceed straight forward, with eventually the huge 

Telkom-Building on you left-hand side. At the forth (4) traffic light (which is the intersection 

with De Lange Street), turn left. A crossing follows virtually immediately. On your right hand-

side you’ll see a fenced public parking area. After the crossing, the synodical building is on 

your left-hand side, second from the corner (across from the parking area) with “NG 

Kerksentrum” visible on the side. 

 

There is a limited number of parking spaces indicated in front of the building. If all the 

parking has been taken, you are welcome to drive around the building to the other side, 

where more parking, as well as the main entrance to the building, is available in Pastorie 

Street. 

 

FROM CAPE TOWN AIRPORT 

 

Take Robert Sobukwe Road (direction Bellville). Turn right into Robert Sobukwe Road and 

stay on this road (direction Bellville), passing the University of Western Cape (UWC) on you 

right. Turn left at the traffic light following UWC, still in Robert Sobukwe Road. Carry on 

straight and pass Bellville Stadion (on your left). Cross Voortrekker Street into Vlei Street. 

Turn left at the first traffic light into De Lange Street. The synodical building, clearly marked 

“NG Kerksentrum”, is the third building on your left hand side (5 De Lange Street) just after 

the Bellville Dutch Reformed Church building.   

 

Parking is available in front of the building. If all the parking has been taken, you are 

welcome to drive around the building to the other side, where more parking, as well as the 

main entrance to the building, is available in Pastorie Street. 

 

Reception: 021 957 7100 – Danelle Jordaan 

 


